
 

 

 
 
 
 

Citizenship Award Winner 
Naomi Robinson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

I would like to start off by thanking my aunt, my sisters, and my mom for 
coming out and supporting me today. 

 I would also like to thank the town of bedford and bedford high school for 
recognizing me for this award. My experiences in and out bedford have been 
amazing, and I have learned so much about working with citizens in different 
communities. It will be bitter sweet not being able to return to this school 
everyday at 7 o'clock in the final months of my high school expierence.  

Thankyou all so much for this award and I will cherish it with all of my 
wonderful memories of Bedford. Thankyou.  

 


